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8th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

   

GCSE Photography Trip to Manchester City Centre 

Friday 29th November 
    

Your child has been given the opportunity to go on a trip to Manchester City Centre 

on Friday 29th November, to explore the area and take images in preparation for the 

GCSE exam.    

  

Students will be taken by mini-bus to Bolton train station so will need to be at school 

for 8:15 am prompt.  Students can wear their own clothes but must dress appropriately 

as will be returning to school for 11:50 am.    

   

The cost of the trip is £6.50 which includes transport and train fare.  To confirm your 

child’s attendance, please make prompt payment and provide consent by clicking 

the link here:  https://forms.office.com/e/dEyV17cHt6 

 

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Sanders 

Head of Teaching & Learning  
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